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: 
LAST CALL FOR PAPERS F'OR THE ANNUAL MEEriNG 

Members who desire to present papers at the Annual Meeting at 
Hawk Mountain Sanctuary on Saturday, April 16, should advise President 
Frank Frazier not later than March 15. Complete details of the program 
as well as instructions for getting to Hawk Mountain, accomodations, 
etc. will be given in the March-April EBBA NEWS which will reach you 
by April 1st. {~ >~ * 

The newspaper photograph below illustrates the story on Page 14. 

Emi'eM l"llOID! 
OWLETS, ASSORTED-Above, left to right, Merle Nleholas, Prof. 

Albert E. Conway, Lee Nicholas, and S. Linford Nleholas hold 
baby monkey-faced or barn owls hatched In the silo on the Nlcholis 
Homestead, Easton R. D. 4. 


